Patron Her Majesty The Queen President General Sir Mike Jackson GCB CBE DSO DL Chairman of Trustees
Lieutenant General Philip Jones
CB CBE

Chief Executive Major General Martin Rutledge CB OBE

ABF The Soldiers' Charity
Maindy Barracks, Whitchurch Road, Cardiff, CF14 3YE
02920 726132
wales@soldierscharity.org www.soldierscharity.org

Tredegar Town Council Bedwellty House Bedwellty Park Tredegar Blaenau Gwent NP22 3XN



2nd January 2019

Dear Ms Annette Jones,

Thank you for your recent, lovely gift of £25 to ABF The Soldiers' Charity following a collection held at WW1 Beacons of Light event. I would like to thank you, from the Wales region, for your support.

Any donation is greatly received and with your help the charity will be able to put this towards giving grants to individuals in Wales.

We receive no public funding or support through service or other contracts, so we are completely dependent on our wide-ranging supporters, who deserve our unqualified gratitude.

If you would like to know more about the charity, or any of our events, please do call me on **02920 726132** or email <u>wales@soldierscharity.org</u>

With kind regards,

Catherine Hawtin

Executive Assistant Wales, ABF The Soldiers' Charity



